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OUR SAINT BARBARA PHILOPTOCHOS
NEEDS YOUR HELP

Our annual Gift Auction is a huge event
and an important fundraiser for the work we do.
Last year it sold out — over 300 people attended.

It’s a fun night with over 100 prizes!
And that’s what we really need your help with.

PLEASE DONATE TO OUR GIFT AUCTION

You can purchase a gift from our list at

myregistry.com/giftlist/stbarbaragiftauction25
and ship it directly to us.

Or you can make a monetary donation that we’ll
use to buy gifts — just give it to a Philoptochos member.

Either way, we’ll be very thankful for your support!
Please make all donations by March 31.
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